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From: Suzie Gold

Sent: Friday, 12 July 2024 3:11 PM

To: FedRedistribution - NSW

Subject: Draft plans to abolish the federal seat of North Sydney in the proposed 2024 NSW

redistribution

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Suzie Gold and | have been a resident in the Federal Seat of North Sydney for the past 16 years.

I’'m retired and have been involved in fighting local issues for many years and feel strongly about what is proposed for our
current seat of North Sydney.

In my personal opinion this proposal does not make sense as | understand that redistribution is based on population

growth and | believe that this has not correctly been assessed.

| shop locally at Northbridge, Crows Nest and Chatswood

I no longer use local Buses due to 2 hour street parking, and the fact that privatised system has been depleted to such a
degree that it has become impossible.
| frequently use the train system either from Chatswood or St Leonards because | can atleast find $S$$ parking facilities

The appaling Western Harbour Roadworks are in NORTH SYDNEY
Residents on this side of the harbour have no affilation with Warringah or the Northern Beaches

I think that North Sydney has an important historical significance as it was one of the 75 original federation divisions
contested in Australia’s first Federal election 123 years ago.

| strongly oppose the draft proposal and | understand that Kylea Tink has suggested alternative boundary that doesn’t
disrupt our community to the degree you are proposing. | hope you adopt her propposal

Yours sincerely
Suzie Gold
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